
 

 
 
April 4, 2024 
 
Senate Judicial Proceedings Committee 
Chair Will Smith 
Vice Chair Jeff Waldstreicher 
2 East Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Letter in Support of Senate Bill HB 967 – Town of Keedysville – Parking of Vehicles – Restrictions 
 
Chair Smith, Vice Chair Waldstreicher, and Members of the Judicial Proceedings Committee, 
 
On behalf of the Washington County Senate Delegation, I send this letter of support for HB 967. This bill prohibits a person from 
parking certain vehicles in the Town of Keedysville in Washington County, Maryland. Because this town does not have its own 
police force, this bill is needed so that the Town may enforce this policy. Thank you for your consideration.   
  
 Sincerely, 
 

       
 Paul D. Corderman – District 2, Washington & Frederick Counties 
 Chair, Washington County Senate Delegation  
  


